
 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Retracted Policy Language 

 
On July 7, 2009, Dallas County Commissioners Court adopted the following 
policy language for Section 86-97: “In order to prevent a conflict of interest, to 
preserve the interests of Dallas County, and to ensure a competent and qualified 
workforce, no applicant for employment with Dallas County will be hired who has 
civil litigation pending against Dallas County and/or its elected officials, directors, 
managers, supervisors, or employees, or who has been found by the Texas 
Workforce Commission to have been discharged for misconduct.” This policy 
language has been retracted as of March 8, 2011. 


